
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
 
 
This week all our students took part in The Big Draw event that is going on nationwide 
in all schools.  They are developing a tile mosaic that will be on permanent display in 
the reception area of the school.  It was lovely to see their enthusiasm for art and how 
talented they are.  We will publish photos of the display once it is in place and you will 
of course see it when you come into school in the future. 
 
We continue to celebrate Black History Month and students have been accessing         
activities and information so that they understand the amazing contribution that Black 
people have made to our society, culture and history. 
 
We will continue to send out information in the newsletter about activities in the    
different boroughs and if any family has information about activities that are going on in 
their area we would love to receive this so we can pass it onto all the families in our 
community. 
 
We wish you all a very happy, relaxing weekend! 
 
Margaret Carey 

Headteacher. 

All of us at Eagle Park wish you a very happy weekend!  
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Autumn Term 2024 

Term start date:  

Term Ends:  

Wednesday 4th September 2024  

Friday 20th December 2024  

Half Term:  Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November 2024  

Christmas Break starts: Monday 23rd December 2024 - Friday 3rd January 

2025  



 Class News  
Crane Class 

It has been a busy week for Crane again!  
In maths we have been playing counting games, everyone is 
getting better and better at being able to count out exact  
numbers. In English Brown Bear, Brown Bear continues to be 
the flavour of the month and we are learning how to associate 
colours to their corresponding words. The big event this week 
was the Big Draw and starting to prepare for a new and            
exciting school joint project. Although we were all frustrated 
with the wet weather in the early part of the week we        
managed to enjoy the sunshine outside on Thursday 
and Friday. Another super week! Well done Cranes! 



Class News  
Robin Class   

Well Done, Robin Class! 

This week, Robin Class took part in The Big Draw as part of a nationwide competition.                            

Our school is creating a large tree made up of mini canvas tiles, and the first stage involved using a 

paper view-finder to draw a magnified view of their assigned section. The children thoroughly enjoyed 

this creative activity on Thursday, 10th October. 

In Maths, we focused on addition using 2-digit numbers, and the children showed great progress in 

understanding how to solve these problems. 

In Literacy, we explored the story of Tiny Seed and created our own sentences using colourful           

semantics, which helped the children build their language skills in a fun and  

engaging way. 

We also had a fantastic time at Gunnersbury Triangle for our PE lesson, where 

the children learned to move their bodies for fitness and mobility with music. 

This was a highlight of the week, and everyone had a great time! 

Additionally, Robin Class enjoyed using their creative minds to build dens and 

solve puzzles, which has helped them improve focus and problem-solving skills. 

Keep up the great work, Robin Class! 



 

   Class News  
   Dove Class 

This week in Dove class, we have actively 

engaged in the Big Draw event,               

immersing ourselves in a range of art and 

drawing projects organised by the school. 

Alongside these creative activities,        

we have also dedicated time to focus on 

our comprehension and reading tasks. 



  

 

This week in Goldfinch Class, we’ve had an exciting mix of activities that     
engaged our minds and bodies. In PE our class played football and dodgeball. 
It was wonderful to see teamwork and sportsmanship in action as they      
enjoyed some friendly competition. In music class, we explored the joys of 
singing and playing instruments. The students are really coming along, and 
it’s heart-warming to hear their enthusiasm as they sing songs. Our literacy 
focus continued to revolve around the theme of harvest around the world. 
We’ve been reading stories that highlight different cultural practices and   
celebrations, enriching our understanding of global traditions. For food tech 
our very delicious Strawberry puff pastry was a hit! This week is the big 
draw! Students took part in drawing their tiles and focused on being          
creative. It was so much fun! We’re looking forward to another fun-filled 
week ahead. 

  

 Class News 
Goldfinch Class  



    Class News 
    Phoenix Class 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We have had a very busy week in Phoenix Class.  

Our Monday fitness session was led by Mr Ryan this week who        

introduced us to a range of new warm up exercises. 

In Art with Mr Allen the students continued to focus on the theme of 

Autumn creating wreaths of multicoloured leaves to reflect the     

season. In English we have started writing our newspaper articles and 

in Maths we have recapped column addition. Our independent   

cooking skills were put to the test this week in Food Technology  

making cheese omelettes which were a great success! 
 



Students are nominated weekly for a 

class award. 

This week’s EPS Eagle 

Class Award  goes to: 
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Crane:  Taylan   

“For building an amazing train track!” 

  Robin:  Khuleg   

“For being so considerate in music and doing lots 

of work in maths.” 

Dove: Jakub  

“excelled in maths this week.” 

  Goldfinch: Lydia  

“For completing her tasks and participating in 

whole group activities.” 

Phoenix: Marcus and Lewis  

       “For showing real kindness in helping        

others make friends.”  
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In line with our Attendance Policy, parents/carers must telephone the school          

(0203 8765076) or sent an email to admin@eagleparkschool.co.uk to inform us of the       

specific reason for their child’s absence on each day of absence                             

(unless the illness is prolonged, e.g. chicken pox). Symptoms must be provided;      

advising that children are ‘sick’ or ‘unwell’ does not give enough information. In accordance with 

Government recommendations, a pupil suffering from diarrhoea and/or vomiting must remain 

off school for 48 hours before returning. For example, if they are sent home from school on a 

Tuesday after being sick, they can return on Friday, provided there are no further episodes of  

vomiting on Wednesday or Thursday.  

Please ensure every item of your child’s clothing - 

including gloves and hats - is labelled with their 

name. This ensures items can be returned to their 

owner and saves time when getting ready to go   

outside.  
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